

From: Lory C [mailto:loranc@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 11:22 AM

To: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca; Carella, Tony; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Rosati, Gino;

Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Clerks@vaughan.ca; info@villageofwoodbridge.ca

Subject: Re: Important: Update regarding September 7th Committee of Whole Meeting -

Agenda Item#1, FCF Old Market Lane Inc Site Application

Dear City of Vaughan representatives,

I am emailing to voice my concern regarding the site application known as FCF Old Market Lane on 177, 185 and 197 Woodbridge Avenue, as I am unable to attend tomorrow's council meeting.

I agree with the Village of Woodbridge Rate Payers Association (VWRPA) position that this application does not make contextual sense for this neighbourhood. I am favour of development, but not when it so blatantly disregards and disrespects the historical and cultural context that make the Village of Woodbridge a desirable place to live. Please reject this proposed development and encourage developers to be positive contributors to neighbourhoods instead of negative.

Thank you

Lory Capoccia